
56. Family Planning Service Providers. Out of funds

appropriated in Strategy B.1.3, Family Planning Services, the

Department shall award family planning grants based on the

following levels of priority.

1.AAPublic entities that provide family planning

services. These providers should be considered the first priority

of this funding. These providers include state, county, and local

community health clinics.

2.AANon-public entities that provide comprehensive

primary and preventative care in addition to family planning

services. These providers are eligible for funding after public

entities have been awarded grants above.

3.AANon-public entities that provide family planning

services but do not provide comprehensive primary and preventative

care. These providers are eligible after non-public entities that

provide comprehensive primary and preventative care have been

awarded grants above.
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